
Prayer Needs
nnn

• New soccer ministry 
group started with 
18-25 year olds

• God’s will and way in 
our lives.

• God to open the eyes 
of  the Russians here in 
Narva

•  Candice and Corissa’s  
Kyphosis/Scholiosis  
and Lisa’s Celiac

• PRAISE - money 
received to buy chairs, 
tables, and a podium

To open their eyes, to turn them from darkness to light ... that they may receive forgiveness of sins...  Acts 26:18

the
SAMPSONS 

R E A C H I N G  R U S S I A N S

Greetings from the Top of the World,

 Spring is a wonderful time, putting a spring in your step and 
freshness in your soul.  God has blessed these past 2 months with funds 
to furnish our office space for bible studies and with new contacts to 
invite. The soccer ministry still attracts kids and we are planning a 
monthly bible study/church service with them.  The Russian man 
working with the soccer ministry, Oleg, has organized a new group for 
the soccer ministry with young men ages 18-25.  We have meet 2 times 
and have had a good turn out! Keep this in your prayers that we will be 
able to communicate the gospel to them and that God would “open their 
eyes, to turn them from darkness to light”!

 Thanks for all your prayers and emails about our health. After 
much effort we have finally got x-rays for the girls and will see if their 
backs are improving in the next week or so. Continue to pray for them.  
The local medical system and culture has been hard on the girls (and 
us). My wife, Lisa, is starting to have some problems again and not sure 
if she is getting gluten in her diet or if it is something else.  Pray for her 
as she tries to determine what is giving her problems. As I mentioned 
before, the medical system here is not the easiest to work with.

 Please continue to pray for God to work in our lives.  Pray that 
my family and I will keep our hearts pure and tender to God’s work and 
calling. Thanks again for all you do for us in your prayers and support. 
Thanks for “striving together with us” to reach the Russians in Narva.

      For lost Russian souls,

                Keith Sampson
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